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December 3, 2013

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: DW 12-306, Rosebrook Water Company
Temporary and Permanent Rate Filing

Dear Ms. Rowland,

In a stipulation presented to the Commission in September, Rosebrook agreed to
construct its Continuing Property Records (CPR5) no later than October 31, 2013 and to submit
the CPRs for Staff review no later than September 30, 2013.

Staff is writing to report that Rosebrook supplied Staff with the CPRs by September 30th

and that on October 21, 2013, Staff participated in a conference call with Rosebrook to discuss
the CPRs. At present, Staff does not consider the CPRs to be complete, however, Rosebrook is
aware of issues Staff raised at the October 21St meeting and is actively addressing those issues.
Staff is aware that Rosebrook intends to file a report with the Commission outlining its progress
toward resolving the outstanding issues Staff identified.

If you have any questions concerning this issue, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Naylor
Director, Gas & Water Division

cc: Docket-related service list


